
April 24, 2018 

BY RESS & COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:   Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
Kingsville Transmission Reinforcement Project 
EB-2018-0013 

Enclosed please find a letter from the Ministry of Energy dated March 5, 2018 to 
notify Union that they have reviewed the Indigenous Consultation Report and find 
it satisfactory.  This letter is an update and can be inserted at Union’s pre-filed 
evidence at Exhibit A, Tab 14, Schedule 2.

In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

[original signed by] 

Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 

Encl. 

cc:  EB-2018-0013 Intervenors 
Charles Keizer, Torys 

P.O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1 www.uniongas.com 
Union Gas Limited 



Filed: 2018-04-24
EB-2018-0013 

Exhibit A
Tab 14

Schedule 2
Page 1 of 2



Filed: 2018-04-24 
EB-2018-0013 

Exhibit A 
Tab 14 

Schedule 2 
Page 2 of 2


	Cover Letter
	Tab 14-2 MOE Review Update 20180424



